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SECAF Selects American Cyber as Finalist in            

Government Contractor Awards 

 

Clifton, Va., May 2017 - On March 29, the Small and Emerging Contractors 

Advisory Forum (SECAF) selected American Cyber as a finalist in its Ninth 

Annual Government Contractor Awards.  The awards honor small and emerging 

government contractors and the players in the industry that rely on small business.”   

On April 25, SECAF held a Finalist’s Reception, where American Cyber CEO,  

Laurie Winkler, and American Cyber President, Gary Winkler, represented the 

company as qualifying finalists and also as SECAF Silver Sponsors. 

Winners of the SECAF Government Contractor Awards were announced on May 

9th at the SECAF Awards GALA.  “Although American Cyber did not win in its 

category this year, we are thrilled to share in such great company as a finalist in the 

top five contenders and we look forward to trying again next year!” President Gary 

Winkler commented.   
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